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13th October 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of Black History Month, on Friday 20th October it has been agreed that we will have a 
non-uniform day.  Students are asked to contribute a suggested donation of £1, or whatever 
you can give, for the privilege of wearing their own clothes.  
 
The contribution will go towards supporting our Sixth Form students in raising money for the 
Asian Celebration Evening, which will take place in January 2024. The proceeds from that 
event will be donated to Unicef.  
 
As we must still abide by Health and Safety rules, students must still wear clothes appropriate 
for school which includes the following: 
  
● No high heeled shoes are allowed  
● No earrings, jewellery, facial or body piercings  
● No hair decorations or headwear  
● No revealing items of clothing, including cropped tops.  
 
All students are expected to be in school on this day.  This own clothes day is fully optional, 
and students are welcome to wear their school uniform.  Students are also reminded that this 
will still be a normal school day, with normal lessons, and all school equipment and books are 
required including PE kit.  
 
Many thanks for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs C Foley 
Assistant Headteacher 
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